
Subject: FW: 1043532 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 07 July 2012 14:14 
To: Rudman, Grace 
Subject: 1043532 
 
Dear Ms Rudman, 
  
I am writing to you because I would like to inform you that I am objecting towards the food store 
at 16 Park Parade obtaining a 24 hour alcohol license. I believe that it will have a detrimental effect 
on the local area and for local residents. Anti-social behaviour will increase and safety of local 
people will be affected severely. I am also concerned that there will be increased noise and increased 
litter which will impact the area negatively.  
  
My address is Rucklidge Avenue. Please treat my personal details including my address as 
confidential. Please do not pass my details on to the applicant or any third party 
  
Thank you for having the time to read my e-mail.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 


